
 

 

 

18th May 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents/Careers and Year 11 and 13 Students  
 
Letter from Sarah Dines MP  
 
We have received a letter from Sarah Dines MP, letter attached, wishing all students in Year 11 and 13 all 
the best in their exams.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
Mr S Garrity 
Headteacher   
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